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CASE_NUMBER: 18-0488-EL-BGN 
COMMENTS: I am a resident of Seneca County, a tax-paying voter of Ohio, and I OPPOSE the Republic 
Wind, LLC (Case Number: 17-2295-EL-BGN) AND Seneca Wind, LLC (Case Number: 18-0488-EL-BGN) 
projects.  I have studied the pros and cons on the issue and have decided the costs outweigh any 
benefits.  Seneca County is rural farmland and NO PLACE for HUGE INDUSTRIAL TURBINES!!  I refuse to 
allow myself, a family member, friend or neighbor to be taken advantage of by the industrial wind 
turbine corporations or their allies.  These industrial giants not only destroy the beauty of Seneca 
County's farmland, they present dangerous health and safety issues for all of its' residents.  I adamantly 
object to any encroaching on my property through trespass zoning.  I do not want one of these wind 
turbines in the field behind my home, nor do I want any other Seneca County residents to have to be 
subject to one.  I have chosen to take a stand and join the growing majority in Seneca County AGAINST 
industrial wind projects.  We stand together to defend Seneca County.  Gail Miller  
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